
COPY. (Dr. George H. Simmons) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

12, Jan. 1914. 

Dear Simmons: 
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Greetings for tne New Year! I hope all goes 

well with you and that things are going satisfactorily. 

A Dr. Gustav Monod, a member of tbe famous 

French Hugenot family, has been appointed by the Minister 

of the Public Instruction of France to report on Post­

graduate instruction in rr:edicine in England and the 

United States. He sails for New York by the Savoie 

on Feb. 7th and hie address will be The American Ex-

press Co., New York. I think it would be well for 

you to make an announcement to this effect in the 

Journal. I have urged him, while in America, to give 

a lecture on medical conditions in Paris, which I 

think could be made helpful. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 


